
PUBLIC NOTICE

Dated: 01.02.2022

M/s  Evara  Foundation  has  filed  WP  (C)  508/2021  in  the  Hon’ble

Supreme  Court  of  India  seeking  augmentation  of  the  support  facilities  to

ensure seamless access to vaccination for the persons with disabilities (PwDs).

The  Hon’ble  Court  on  25.01.2022  directed  this  Department  to  invite

suggestions and responses from all stakeholders and domain experts in the

area of disability with regard to existing facilities and suggestions for further

upgradation  of  the  existing  framework  of  vaccination  for  the  PwDs  more

effective.

2. In view of the above, this Department hereby invites suggestions from all

concerned for ensuring vaccination of PwDs in a seamless and effective manner

by 10th February  2022 by  mail  on  panda.dk@nic.in.  The  suggestions  so

received in the Department will be compiled and the Ministry of Health and

Family  Welfare,  Government  of  India,  will  be  approached  to  consider  the

suggestions for developing mechanism for ensuring vaccination of the PwDs. 

3. Information received after 10th February 2022 will not be considered. 
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